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10th October, 2023. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a couple of parents approach us regarding some unsafe play happening on the 
playing field after school. 

Whereas it is after-school, we obviously wouldn’t want any children to be hurt regardless of 
when it happens. 

We have had reports of children playing with longs sticks using them as spears or swords and 
there has also been accounts of children throwing stones/rocks in the wild area just to the 
side of the park area. There has also been mention of children playing under the cricket pitch 
cover. This is not designed for playing under/around and we would not want any injuries as a 
result of this. 

Please make sure your child is supervised at all times in the park. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 
Mrs Jackson 
Headteacher 
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